
NORTH CANCER ALLIANCE – WHAT TRIGGERS A REVIEW OF A CMG?

It is the responsibility of the tumour-specific 
Clinical Director to ensure CMGs are reflective of 

current clinical practice. The requirement for CMGs 
is described by the CEL 30 (2012) which notes the 
requirement that there is ‘a co-ordinated regional 
approach to their development in place’ which will 

‘support a consistent approach to care delivery’.

A sample list of triggers for CMG review is available 
in the table to the right.


